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February/March 2021 Prayer Letter 
 
 
 
Dear Praying Friend, 
 
God’s Protection:  We are thanking God for His protection and for your prayers as we headed north from the Gulf. We 
drove through several rainstorms, and a tornado hit the area where we had been the night before. We want you to know that 
your prayers mean so much to us.  
 
The Kevin Walkers’ Round Up Ministries had a motor home stall on the highway near Dade City, Florida. We were just an 
hour away from them when he called me. God enabled us to fix the problem for them. It was a joy to be able to be a help!     
 
Bus Blessings:  God is answering the prayers of His people! Churches are opening up their Bus Ministries after being shut 
down for many months during the pandemic. People are excited about helping their churches get back to bringing children 
and adults to Jesus! 
 
God enabled us to help several churches upgrade their buses from the “wheels up.” A few Bus Sales in the South have 
school buses with air-conditioning. In March, 10 churches added a total of 20 air-conditioned buses to their fleets. The 
children, as well as the bus workers, were so excited! 
 
Bus Ministry Mini-Conference: The last weekend in March, I had a Bus Ministry Mini-Conference at Bible Baptist Church in 
Terra Haute, Indiana. Some of the subjects were “Bible Principles of the Bus Ministry,” “How to Get New Riders,” “Gaining 
Control on the Bus,” and “Winning the Parents.” It was a blessed time!   
 
Hearts Are Tender: At the office-supply store, we gave the greeter a smiley-face tract. When I returned the cart, she 
thanked me for giving her the tract. She said “Everyone should read this tract!” I asked her if she understood it, and she said 
she did. I asked her if she prayed and trusted Christ as her Saviour, and she said she did. Then I explained to her more 
about the security of the believers. 
 
When we were at a restaurant in Ocala, Florida, we asked our waitress if she had a prayer request when we prayed for our 
meal. We prayed, and when she came back, she said, “Did you pray for me?” We said we did, and we were able to give her 
the Gospel. She so sweetly trusted Jesus as her Saviour, and she thanked us for wanting to pray for her need. 
 
Your prayers and financial support for our ministry are appreciated very much. Thank you for partnering with us to help the 
churches with their Bus Ministries. We pray that all the churches will soon be open and that the Bus Ministries will come back 
stronger than before. Winning the children is one of the closest things to God’s own heart. 
 
If you have any Bus Ministry needs at all, please give us a call or text us at 219-689-0011. 
 
Yours for souls, 
 
Warren & Jary Lynn Storm    
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